Regulatory Circular RG94-45

Date: July 20, 1994
To: Members & Trading Floor Personnel
From: Charles Woodward, Chairman - Floor Officials Committee

Gregory R. Rich, Staff Liaison
Re: CBOE Trading Floor Dress Code

With the advent of warm weather once again, it becomes necessary to remind members, employees
of member firms, and Exchange personnel of the provisions of the CBOE Dress Code (for the
complete dress code, please consult an Exchange Rule book or Regulatory Circular #RG92-14). It
should be noted that the existing guidelines prohibit culottes and **skorts™ (a hybrid pant between
shorts and skirt) of any material from being worn on the Exchange floor. Note that the guidelines
also prohibit sunglasses, shirts without ties, denim jeans, baseball caps, collarless shirts, and tank
tops from the trading floor.

The dress code is in effect from the point of entry at all security locations (i.e. turnstiles, 4th floor
reception area). As always, member firm personnel are responsible for ensuring that their
employees adhere to this policy. Failure to comply with the dress code or other provisions of the
trading floor conduct policy may result in a fine or denied access to the trading floor.

Your cooperation is appreciated. Any questions regarding this matter may be directed to a Floor
Official, or to the Office of the Trading Floor Liaison (x7847).

RG93-28 (reissued)



